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In recognition of the challenges that exposure to scented products can cause for individuals with sensitivities 
and allergies, the University of King’s College requests that all students, faculty, staff, employees of 
companies working on university property, visitors, and guests refrain from using scented products. This 
includes, but is not limited to, perfumes, aftershaves, lotions, hairsprays, deodorants, and air-fresheners. 

People who use tobacco or cannabis off-campus are encouraged to be mindful that smoke clings to clothing 
and skin. Like other scented products, when these associated odors are brought to campus they can also 
negatively impact individuals with sensitivities and allergies.  

Exceptions to the scent-free policy may be made for ceremonial events, such as smudging or worship 
services.   

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a scent-free environment that promotes the wellbeing of all. 

 


